
Superintendent Board Report: January 28. 2019 

Pupil Services 

Life Skills 
Students have started working in the Cafeteria Line for Breakfast. They are selling warm beverages to 
students/ adults. The students are gaining experience with service warm liquids as well as using the cash 
register. This collaboration between the Cafeteria and the Life Skills classroom is designed to make a 
smooth transition into the Coffee Shop when it opens. 

Title 
Ashley Risacher, Title 1 Reading Specialist attended the annual Title ISP conference held in Pittsburgh. At 
this conference Fort Cherry's Title 1 Program was recognized as a Distinguished Title I School. Ashley 
was there to receive the award on behalf of the District. 

Strive 
Last month the 5th and 6th grade participated in the Annual Creative Convention held at South Fayette 
School District. The students had a lot of fun and came very close to finishing in the top 3. The students 
learned the importance of teamwork. 

Technology: 

• CCL assisted with completion of PAT! survey. 
• DJ Hoy submitted inventory numbers to CCL for PAT! report. 
• DJ Hoy assisted guest speaker setup in auditorium. 
• DJ Hoy assisted JCI when cameras were being installed. 
• DJ Hoy helped Dr. Craig view security camera tape when Officer Buchowskiwas out of the District. 
• Working on assisting with Student ID creation and completion 

Athletic: 

Boys Varsity Basketball currently 4 -13 in first year of AAA. Freshmen Maddox Trushel is leading the 

team with a 17 point average. Senior Night will be Friday Feb 8th at home vrs. Carlynton. 

Girls Varsity Basketball currently 8-9 on the year in AA conference. Currently 3rd place and in a position 

to make playoffs. Senior Abby Cooper leading the team with a 14pt average. Senior night was held last 

week vs. Carmichael. Last exhibition game of the year willbe Feb 11th vs. Quigley before the WPIAL 

playoffs. 

r"/8 th grade boys basketball. 7th grade team finished with a 9-4 record. 8th grade team finished with a 

4-9 record. 

Varsity Wrestling finished the year with a 1-3 section record. They were able to stay competitive despite 

low numbers on the team (8 wrestlers). They have a few exhibition team matches left before the 

Individual sectionals and WPIALs will take place. 


